Nick Collins

From:

Chris Karadimas

Sent:

15 January 2016 15:58

To:

Nick Collins; Michael Vaidya; Sylvie Didykova

Subject:

completion of primrose gdns and gilling court

Dear Nick

You may be aware that today we have completed on Tilling Court, a flat that I bought 11 years ago and last month we also completed on primrose gardens.

Thus we conclude a relationship of almost 11 years which has certainly been beneficial for me and I would like to think that it has been equally beneficial for you.

I would like to say that in Michael and Sylvie you have two very able employees who have been a great pleasure to work with, all those years. Professionalism, which is becoming a rare commodity these days, should be commended and this is mainly why I write to you today.

I wish all of you a very healthy and profitable year ahead. It has really been a pleasure

Best regards

Chris